
 

 

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 

7 Straits View 

#16-01 Marina One East Tower 

Singapore 018936 

Co. Reg. No. 201708450C 

11 August, 2022 

Dear Valued ONE Customers, 

 

FE4: MV HMM LE HAVRE encounter bad weather at Ningbo 

 

Reference is made to our previous Customer Advisory dated 29th July, 2022 with regard to 
MV HMM LE deployed in our FE4 service encountered bad weather at Ningbo.  
 
Please be informed that her emergency repair works are expected to be completed on or 
around 10th August, 2022 and she is expected to resume the sailing after the completion of 
repair works. 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your ONE sales 
account representative for additional support. 
We regret the inconveniences caused and thank you for your understanding in this regard. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Ocean Network Express Pte, Ltd 


